
From: Cooperative Secretary <secretary@dte.coop>
To: "ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>
CC: DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: OC inwards correspondence
Date: Fri, 4 Sep 2020 01:36:51 +0000

Dear Committee

The Board of Directors last night instructed the secretary to forward the attached 
documents to the OC.
The invoices are for immediate payment.

Regards,
Secretary on behalf of DTE Board of Directors

[New Business Invoice-Down To Earth VIC-141U621634BPK-302155.pdf  application/pdf 
(353175 bytes)] 

[New Business Invoice-Down To Earth VIC Co-AAPL000220-316324.pdf  application/pdf 
(289974 bytes)] 

[Quote to Client-Down To Earth VIC CoOpe-AAPL000220-Unposted.pdf  application/pdf 
(295356 bytes)] 

[20200902 CWS Invoice INV-21358.pdf  application/pdf (195929 bytes)] 


